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Teaching Evidence Based Medicine - 2015 scholarships  
The Department is offering five funded places on the Teaching Evidence-Based Medicine (TEBM) course, which is taking place from 14-17 September at St Hugh’s College in Oxford (http://www.cebm.net/education-and-training/teaching-evidence-based-medicine/).

The opportunity is open to staff who wish to further develop their teaching experience and contribute to teaching within the Department.
Opportunities to contribute to departmental teaching threads (and current lead contacts) include:

· Undergraduate medical school statistics (richard.stevens@phc.ox.ac.uk)

· Undergraduate medical school  (carl.heneghan@phc.ox.ac.uk)

· Undergraduate GP/community based (michael.moher@phc.ox.ac.uk) 

· Graduate Entry medical school (kamal.mahtani@phc.ox.ac.uk)
· Postgraduate Evidence Based Health Care program (annette.pluddemann@phc.ox.ac.uk)   

Applications procedure
The scholarships are awarded through open competition; however previous attendance at the tutor training sessions held in the department will be an advantage.

To apply candidates should please prepare a “Statement of Purpose” of no more than 300 words outlining:

· Why you would like to get involved in teaching in the department? 

· What areas would you be interested teaching in and why? 
Send the “Statement of Purpose” to ruth.davis@phc.ox.ac.uk no later than Monday 9am 31st August 2015.  Applications will be considered by members of the teaching committee. Successful candidates will be notified of their place by the 5pm Friday 4th September 2015. 
Conditions of the award

Upon receipt, the conditions of this offer are that you commit:

a) To complete the TEBM course

b) To support departmental teaching in any one or more of the above teaching threads within the first 12 months of completing the TEBM workshop

c) To remain in the employment of the Nuffield Department of Primary Care Health Sciences for two years beyond completion of the TEBM course or to pay a falling proportion of the costs back (50% for each full year beyond completion of the 2015 TEBM course). (NB - this condition will not apply if the Department ends your employment e.g. if your fixed term contract ends and is not renewed).

d) To prepare an annual report detailing your teaching activities where required by the funder.

We hope that many of you take up this opportunity. If you have any questions please contact kamal.mahtani@phc.ox.ac.uk 

On behalf of the Department Teaching Committee

Enc: “Statement of Purpose” form
Teaching Evidence Based Medicine - 2015 scholarships

“Statement of Purpose” form

	Name
	

	
	

	Please complete the sections below (maximum 300 words)

	Why you would like to get involved in teaching in the department? 

	

	What areas would you be interested teaching in and why?

	

	Have you attended the departmental tutor training seminar series? (please tick)
	Y
	
	N
	


Once completed please return to ruth.davis@phc.ox.ac.uk by Monday 9am 31st August 2015
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